
 

 

New College Annual Bus Pass 2021/22 – Existing Students 
 

Dear Student, 

 

The cost of a New College bus pass for the 2021/22 academic year will be £280.  We are giving existing students 

the opportunity to purchase their college bus pass prior to the new Year 12 Induction Days. 

 

To support students in meeting this cost we are offering the following payment options: 

1. One payment of £280   

2. Two payments of £140  

 

Payment(s) can be made in person at college from w/c 21st June 2021 (throughout the Progression exam 

period) and then again on Progression Day on 9 th July. We will be available to take payment via cash, card or 

cheque (made payable to NCLT). Please let us know which bus route you require when making payment. All 

College bus route information and FAQs can be found on our website: https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/travel/ 

 

Please note that you are also able to make payment(s) at any time following Progression Day by calling 01302 

976777 extension 410, Monday to Friday 9:00am -2.00pm.   

 

Please remember that bursary support is available to all students who meet the family household income 

criteria. This can be used to help cover the costs of equipment, travel and general living expenses. Please see 

our website for further details and advice on how to apply for the bursary: 

https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/supporting-you-financially/   

 

If you are already in receipt of a bursary you will have received a letter containing detailed information 

regarding your bursary continuing for next year. If you haven’t received it yet, it will be with you very soon. It 

contains details about applying for a Travel Grant for the 2021/22 academic year.  

 

The demand for bus passes is very high and we recommend that students wishing to travel by New College 

buses pay as early as possible.  

 

Following the purchase of your pass, if for any reason a bus pass is no longer required the following refund 

structure will apply: 

 

Before 8th October 2021                100% refund 

Before 31st October 2021   50% refund 

After 1st November   2021             No refund  

 

Coach drivers will not permit travel without a bus pass. We are unable to issue a bus pass until payment has 

been made in full. Please ensure we receive full payment before 17th September 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Helen Jackson 

Vice Principal 

https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/travel/
https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/supporting-you-financially/

